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I Will Carry You Angie Smith 2010 Describes how the
author and her family coped with the diagnosis of her
unborn child as "incompatible with life," and how she
used her faith in God to handle her grief when the baby
died two hours after being born.
The Saint Francis de Sales Collection [15 Books] Saint
Francis de Sales 2015-04-11 THE SAINT FRANCIS DE SALES
COLLECTION [15 BOOKS] SAINT FRANCIS DE SALES CATHOLIC
WAY PUBLISHING — 15 Books: 10 by the Author, 5 About the
Author — Over 1.45 Million Words, Over 2,000 Active
Linked Endnotes — Includes an Active Index, Table of
Contents for each book and Layered NCX Navigation —
Includes Illustrations by Gustave Dore Saint Francis de
Sales (21 August 1567 – 28 December 1622), Doctor of the
Church, was a Bishop of Geneva. He became noted for his
deep faith and his gentle approach to the religious
divisions in his land resulting from the Protestant
Reformation. He is known also for his writings on the
topic of spiritual direction and spiritual formation,
particularly the Introduction to the Devout Life and the
Treatise on the Love of God. BOOKS BY THE AUTHOR:
INTRODUCTION TO THE DEVOUT LIFE TREATISE ON THE LOVE OF
GOD THE CATHOLIC CONTROVERSY THE SPIRITUAL CONFERENCES
PRACTICAL PIETY THE CONSOLING THOUGHTS OF SAINT FRANCIS
DE SALES THE SECRET OF SANCTITY LETTERS TO PERSONS IN
THE WORLD LETTERS TO PERSONS IN RELIGION THE MYSTICAL
EXPLANATION OF THE CANTICLE OF CANTICLES BOOKS ABOUT THE
AUTHOR: THE SPIRIT OF SAINT FRANCIS DE SALES by JeanPierre Camus MONTH OF MARY: ACCORDING TO THE SPIRIT OF
SAINT DE SALES by Don Gaspar Gilli A MAN OF GOOD ZEAL: A
BIOGRAPHICAL NOVEL BASED ON THE LIFE OF SAINT FRANCIS DE
SALES by John Edward Beahn SAINT JANE FRANCES DE
CHANTAL’S DEPOSITIONS: IN THE CAUSE OF THE BEATIFICATION
AND CANONISATION OF SAINT FRANCIS DE SALES by Saint Jane
Frances de Chantal SAINT FRANCIS DE SALES by Various
PUBLISHER: CATHOLIC WAY PUBLISHING
Isaiah 40-66 Mark W. Elliott 2007-08-03 No book of the
Old Testament is more frequently quoted in the New than
Isaiah. Isaiah 40-66 provides us with the closest thing
the Old Testament has to offer us regarding a systematic
theology. Mark W. Elliott edits ancient commentary on
Isaiah 40-66, some of which is translated into English
for the first time.
Twelve sermons James Battersby 1881
You Only Think God Is Silent Julie Ann Allen 2017-06-07
We all have those moments where we encounter pain,
grief, and struggles and wonder why God would allow
this. We have heard those semitheological platitudes
about our struggles and questions. Author Julie Ann
Allen experienced those when her husband of fourteen
years was buried alive on a work site. Julie Ann learned
what it was to stand at a crossroad generated by tragedy
and make a choice. That moment was a defining moment in
her life. She could either ignore God and blame him for
the tragedy or rely on God to sustain her, transform
her, and reconstruct her life as she passed through this
profound tragedy. Julie Ann writes about Gods voice,
provisions, and how she eventually chose divine
happiness by the hand of God. If you have ever asked any
of these questions, Where was God? Why did God allow
this? Why cant I hear God? then reading You Only Think
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God Is Silent is a wonderful place to discover ways you
can turn to God and hear the answers to those questions.
VIEWS From Back of the Prayer Closet Ivory Stone
2011-11-10 To experience and encounter life on another
level, outside the box - beyond the ordinary, normal or
average, is ‘The Plan’ for anyone who has the audacity
to believe and dream it can be so! That belief should
partner with a passionate desire to live life vibrantly,
full of hope and possibility. The Plan has already been
implemented and established for every individual on the
planet. For it to unfold and fully come to fruition,
each of us, by personal choice, must connect to Creator
of The Plan, Who, for the sake of His intense love, gave
to us life to live. Within the pages of “Views” are a
few reasons to to believe and dream, to reach and hope
for that experience and encounter! Be encouraged to
believe and dream BIG! Enjoy, learn, laugh, live and
share! To encourage is to equip with power to do
exploits!” Ivory Stone Founder of Cornerstone Worx
Outreach, Ivory is a counselor, teacher and life coach.
For nearly 20 years, she has impacted countless lives
shattered by abuse, with hope for restoration and
healing, and empowerment for living life in set-freedom.
Life After the Storm Jan Harrison 2015-04-01 Are winds
of change, doubt, or grief swirling around you? Engaging
author and teacher Jan Harrison shares how, when storms
strike, you can depend on God’s spiritual supplies— His
promises, His Spirit, His ever-present help, and the
treasures of His Word. After a storm of loss forever
changed the landscape of Jan’s life, her faith and years
of Bible study were tested. In that journey, she
discovered how God was and is able to fill her every
need. Now, with compassion and courage, Jan will help
you: stop living in fear of “what if” and be ready for
life “even if” sense God’s constant presence and gentle
healing experience the transforming confidence and faith
that only a storm can unveil Whether you or someone you
care about faces a difficult season, the lifelines of
God’s promises will lead you to life and hope after the
storm.
God's Gift for Mothers Jack Countryman 2017-03-28 God’s
Word is the greatest gift any mother could receive.
God’s Gift for Mothers is filled with God’s wisdom,
promises, and instructions to guide and encourage
mothers in their everyday lives. The Bible is rich with
descriptions and stories of godly mothers, and in God’s
Gift for Mothers bestselling author Jack Countryman
walks you through 89 different ways that God blesses and
cares for mothers. Dig deeper into the most influential
mothers in the Bible, from Hannah to Ruth to Mary, and
pray the same prayers these women whispered in their
moments of need. Mediate on the Scripture verses, and
inspire your heart as you delve into the promises God
has made just for you. With a beautiful, modern design,
timeless content, and the words of the New King James
Version, God’s Gift for Mothers is a classic in the
making. This book will bring joy and peace to your heart
and would also make a perfect gift for birthdays,
holidays, Mother’s Day, and as a “just because!” gift to
share with the special mothers in your life. God
delights in mothers. He promises to walk alongside His
daughters as they raise future generations to know His
name. Lean in closer to hear His promises and the rich
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blessings that He offers in God’s Gift for Mothers.
The Beauty of the Redemption Bishop Ferdinand Samson
Ovbiebo 2018-10-13 We should serve God by using our
gifts, talents, and other resources to add value to the
lives of others to the glory of the Lord. It is very
important for us to strive with all our might to offer
excellent service to God in whatever capacity and do so
with cheerful hearts. Everything we do in the service of
God, plus how we do it, decides the level of honor and
influence we will enjoy in our destinies. I believe it
also determines the level of divine favors we will walk
in here on earth. Serving in excellence is our highway
to honor and distinction. “If any man serve me, let him
follow me; and where I am, there shall also my servant
be: if any man serve me, him will my Father honor” (John
12:26). The main point, however, is that it is not
enough just to serve God. Your service must be of a
level of excellence. Nothing less will do. Service to
God is commendable, but that is not enough. Your service
must be honorable. In this way, your gifts and offerings
must honor him. “Therefore the LORD, the God of Isreal,
declares: ‘I promised that your house and your father’s
house would minister before me forever.’ But now the
LORD declares: ‘Far be it from me! Those who honor me I
will honor, but those who despise me will be disdained’”
(1 Samuel 2:30). If you cut corners in carrying out
divine assignments, don’t expect the best from God. Have
a big heart for God. “The temple I am going to build
will be great, because our God is greater than all other
gods” (2 Chronicles 2:5). If you want to experience the
glory of God in your life, go all out in your
sacrifices. Be an extremist in your excellence service
to him.
Into His Presence Charles F. Stanley 2005-10-02
Throughout the Bible, the mountaintop experiences of men
and women of faith offer insight into our own personal
spiritual journeys. You hold in your hands a year's
worth of spiritual exploration, with Dr. Charles Stanley
as your guide. You'll discover your inheritance and
identity in Christ, how to overcome temptation,
principles for building better relationships, how to
find direction for your life, keys to closer communion
with God, weapons for spiritual warfare, and lessons in
love and hope through times of adversity. Into His
Presence, a daily devotional from one of America's most
respected pastors, will help you move out of the valley
and lead you to new heights of intimacy with God.
Navigate with God Ginny Frings 2008-04 What is a Golden
Moment? God is present in our lives every day, but do we
recognize Him? "Navigate With God: Journey to
Perseverance" teaches you how to communicate with God
and how to: Integrate daily prayer time into the busiest
schedules Define Perseverance Become aware of Golden
Moments in your own life Apply Biblical Scriptures on
Perseverance every day Stop. Look. Listen for God Find
ways to anchor your life on God Tell time. on God's
clock Capture the energy to "run the race" Chart an
alternate course when necessary. and stay positive
Recognize incentives Take climbing lessons Build your
House of Resolution Even though medical doctors did not
expect Ginny to live or ever walk again, God had others
plans for her life. She is a living, walking, testimony
to God's grace and healing. She has learned that there
is synergy between deep faith in the Trinity, positive
thinking, effective communication, and dedication to a
Goal Achievement Plan, when pursuing a personal
relationship with the Lord, Almighty. Throughout the
pages in this book, you will learn how to recognize God
and experience your own Golden Moments!
Spiritual Hospital Manual Deborah Nembhard-Colquhoun
2017-03-03 You have tried everything including the
medical system and still cannot find help. You might be
wondering if you can ever be healed or delivered. Did
you know that some sicknesses are spiritual and cannot
be healed with medical interventions? You may feel like
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all hope is gone, that life has no meaning. That you are
in spiritual prisons, oppressed, perplexed and
depressed, well this book could be the answer for you.
If doctors have given you up to die, you can be healed.
I doesn’t matter how bad the issue is you can be healed.
There is a sovereign power that is substantially greater
than any human knowledge, wisdom or prescription. God
specializes in healing all things. Let’s find out how
you can be healed spiritually, physically, emotionally,
financially, reationally….While science and medicine are
accomplishing great results, they are certainly a gift
from God that he uses to bring healing and deliverance
as well. However, there is a spiritual solution for
everyone but people are perishing because of lack of
knowledge. (Hosea 4 vs. 6) This book will not only
enhance your spiritual knowledge, but educate you about
the word of God over your life. This book will also to
show you how to apply the principles in order for the
full manifestation of healing to take place.
Mystics Yesterday and Today Brigitta Beer 2006-11
Mystics Yesterday and Today is the moving and honest
story of author Brigitta Beer's exploration through the
dark night of the soul. She validates her experience
through the writings of mystics past and present,
including Jesus, Rumi, John de Cross, Meister Eckhart,
Hildegard of Bingen, Teresa of Avila, the Sufis, Dante,
Dorothy Walters, Rilke and Caroline Myss. Beer describes
the stages of her journey and her spiritual development,
relating them to the four paths of Creation
Spirituality. She also likens the experience to finding
the philosopher's stone in her own heart. It is a
journey of longing and unity that, in the end, can only
be found through the love in her own heart. Beer shows
us a mystical path that has no boundaries and can be a
path for everyone-a path into the healing of your
"self."
Daily Words of Encouragement to Live by Jim Bostic
2012-12 Life for many people does not offer much to be
celebrated. Finances are tight, relationships have gone
badly, health concerns have risen, children are becoming
unmanageable, and it has caused many people to feel
defeated. The Daily Words of Encouragement will lift the
broken hearted, give hope to the hopeless, and bring
healing for your soul.
The Christian's charter, 5 discourses John Sandford 1836
I Will Carry You Angie Smith 2010-05-01 In 2008, Angie
Smith and her husband Todd (lead singer of the group
Selah) learned through ultrasound that their fourth
daughter had conditions making her “incompatible with
life.” Advised to terminate the pregnancy, the Smiths
chose instead to carry this child and allow room for a
miracle. That miracle came the day they met Audrey
Caroline and got the chance to love her for the precious
two-and-a-half hours she lived on earth. Upon receiving
the original diagnosis, Angie started a blog (Bring the
Rain) to keep family and friends informed of their
journey. Soon, the site exploded in popularity,
connecting with thousands who were either experiencing
their own heartbreaking situations or simply curious
about how God could carry someone through something so
tragic. I Will Carry You tells the powerful story of a
parent losing her child, interwoven with the biblical
story of Lazarus to help those who mourn to still have
hope—to find grace and peace in the sacred dance of
grief and joy. Endorsement "This is a beautiful and
tender book that would touch any woman's heart, no
matter her age or realm of experience. It is about a
relationship so intimate with God that it carves a safe
place for crises of faith, for faith proved genuine and
for divine callings willed, sealed and fulfilled. Yes,
this is one mother's moving story. This one mother also
happens to be a true writer. We will hear more from her.
Angie, I am so proud of you. May Christ continue to tip
the ink jar toward your gifted quill." - Beth Moore
Best-selling author and speaker
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Good Morning Message Peggy Edwards 2010-08 This daily
devotional book has been a God-led inspiration from its
very start-up; from its original Bible verse and note of
encouragement to some coworkers and family members to
people around the world via my email network. Our God is
so awesome! I've had people return emails to me or speak
to me and ask, "How did you know that I needed that
today?" or "How did you know I was going through this?"
That is when I thankfully remind them that God inspired
each and every one of these devotionals. I am just being
faithful and following His directions. Now I'm led to
put them into a year of daily devotions book to reach
others. Occasionally, my emailed devotionals have
colored photographs that I take as God inspired message
for the day. Unfortunately, I couldn't include those in
this book. I did include a photo in grayscale at the
beginning of each month; the cover photo is a Godblessed look at an Alaskan sunset. I am so thankful that
God is working in my life. I want to encourage each of
you to grasp hold of whatever gift He has blessed you
with and step out in trust and faith to go forth and to
share it with others. When you feel down, just start
counting each of the blessings God has touched you with
in your life; and you will feel His Presence and comfort
to encourage you. We are never alone; He is just a
prayer away; nothing is impossible for our God. He is
not done with us yet. He is asking us to be obedient in
our service to Him, and He will help us grow in our
faith. Trust in Him, and you will be astounded at what
He has in store for you.
Broken Word, Broken People, Broken World Minister Vernon
Cockrum 2021-03-11 This book covers from when Satan was
kicked out of heaven and why he was kicked out of
heaven-the real reason-to when Satan introduced sin into
the Garden of Eden, to how that sin grew into murder,
and how murder grew into a world that's out of control
with every kind of sin you can imagine. This also covers
how these chain reactions were started from the first
lie off of Satan's lips to Donald Trump and the United
States in Bible prophecy! And also, it tackles Bible
prophecy compared to predictions of Nostradamus, the
French astrologer and physician. And they all lead to
and point to our White House of today and Donald Trump,
our president! It's time to wake up and smell the
coffee. We are in the evil days and times. And we all
have a choice we have to make, the most important choice
of your life. Which master will you serve? Either you
are with God or against God. There is no serving two
masters. That's another one of Satan's lies! I only hope
this book will help someone out there make a wise choice
on which God to serve and why, in these days and times,
we really need an understanding of God and His Word!
Without an understanding of God and His Word, we become
broken in word, broken as people, living in a broken
world! We can at least fix ourselves through God's Word,
even if we can't fix the world.
The Strong Road to Heaven Sandra Ann Cormier 2012-05
Saint Sandra is the chosen one of the spirit of the
prophecy, of the coming of Jesus. Jesus will address the
world through Saint Sandra. To witness Jesus three times
as well as two angels, these miracles are so amazing.
All of Saint Sandra’s miracles will sweep you off your
feet. Something was floating in Saint Sandra’s bedroom.
Saint Sandra’s leg was healed on heaven’s time. To get
your spirit to heaven and not to hell is the way of this
book. Saint Sandra has witnessed many different
encounters in hell. Jesus wins over evil.
Testimony in the Spirit Revd Dr Mark J Cartledge
2013-06-28 This book explores the ordinary beliefs and
practices of Pentecostal and Charismatic Christians in
relation to the Holy Spirit. It does this by means of a
congregational study of a classical Pentecostal church
in the UK, using participant observation, focus groups
and documentary and media analysis. This approach
develops a framework in which the narratives of
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informants can be interpreted. Focusing on specific
areas of interest, such as worship, conversion, healing
and witness, each contribution from respondents is
situated within the context of the congregation and
interpreted by means of the broader Christian tradition.
This book makes a unique contribution to scholarship by
offering a rich and varied picture of contemporary
Christians in the Pentecostal and Charismatic
traditions, enabling a greater understanding to be
appreciated for both academic and ecclesial audiences.
Faithful, Focused & Fearless Jo Ann Browning 2011 Author
Rev. Dr. Jo Ann Browning provides nine God-given
lessons, showing readers how to fortify themselves for
future challenges, unlock their spiritual potential and
live life fearlessly.
A Woman Who Trusts God Debbie Alsdorf 2011-11-01 Our
lives are filled with in-between times, those times when
we are not quite where we would like to be (or where we
thought we'd be). Dreams are on hold, prayers seem
unanswered, and life can feel hard. And just when we
think we have it all together, life happens again!
During these times it can be difficult to see God in our
situations and trust him with the future. With empathy
and wit, Debbie Alsdorf uses the book of Philippians to
encourage women to lean on God, to live one day at a
time, to rejoice and not to worry, and to give thanks to
God in all circumstances of life. The confidence and
peace readers will gain from the perspective presented
in this loving book will help them live fully in the
moment, in every season of life.
The Healing Formula Jimmy D. Davis 2016-09-09 There is a
dynamic formula available to you that shares comfort,
strength, peace, and healing for your deepest
sufferings. It is also the secret to eternal life, and
its available to anyone. God provides this formula so
that people can experience healing for personal
suffering, but you must apply each element to your life
in order to gain the desired results. The payoff is
huge: the healing of personal suffering no matter what
your situation. Everyone needs this formula because
everyone suffers emotional or physical distress. Even
those who are dying will have time to find the cure.
This guidebook provides tips on how to listen and apply
the formula to your own life; insights on Gods perfect
healing power through Jesus Christ; strategies to
overcome personal suffering, whatever it may be;
information to ensure that you can find eternal life.
Whether you are experiencing problems in a relationship,
depression over your finances, or even more serious
problems, you can have relief from your pain. The
Healing Formula leads to personal healing, comfort, and
eternal life. Even if youre not a Christian right now,
there is still time to find the elixir that will change
your life forever.
The Multiplication Challenge Steve Murrell 2016-12-02
Where do I find more leaders? Every leader of a growing
organization asks this question. And though we know we
need more leaders, few of us know how to create a
culture of leadership development. This book recounts
how Steve Murrell and Every Nation rediscovered four
leadership multipliers that solved the leadership
shortage of a growing church and global mission
organization. The principles and stories in these pages
will help you identify leaders, develop current leaders,
and multiply future leaders!
God Will Carry You Through Max Lucado 2013-09-17 When
life is falling apart, God will carry you through. It
has been said that everyone is either entering, in the
midst of, or just exiting a trial. Popular author and
pastor Max Lucado has discovered that at any given
point, almost everyone is dealing with something.
Whether the loss of a loved one, marriage issues,
illness, job loss, or the stress of everyday life,
people everywhere need the assurance that God will carry
them through. Through decades of betrayal, abandonment,
Downloaded from equipoeducativo.com on August 9, 2022 by
guest

and false accusations, Joseph never gave up on God or
His purpose. And Joseph continually trusted the
sovereignty of God as Master-weaver of his life. InGod
Will Carry You Through, Max invites readers to do the
same—to let God’s message through Joseph guide His
children through tough times today. Laced throughout
Joseph’s story are personal testimonies by everyday
people who discovered for themselves that “God had
carried them through” as well as quotes and Scripture
passages for meditation. This book is rich in hope for
finding peace and reassurance through whatever challenge
you face.
The Works of Jonathan Edwards, Volume Two
NKJV, Jesus Calling Devotional Bible, eBook Sarah Young
2011-10-10 The Jesus Calling Devotional Bible puts
readers in touch with God and His answers for their life
situations. Missionary Sarah Young had been journaling
her prayers for years when she began "listening" for
what Jesus was saying to her within the words of
Scripture. In this Bible, 260 scenarios pose life
struggles to which Sarah Young gives answers from her
Savior—words that Jesus has lovingly laid on her
heart—words that have comforted and inspired Sarah and
many others around the world. Features include: 260
prayers with devotions by Sarah Young Hundreds of
inspiring scriptures highlighted throughout the text New
King James Version® (NKJV) in paragraph format Index to
devotions Two-color text Presentation page Ribbon marker
Part of the Signature Series line of Thomas Nelson
Bibles The New King James Version—More than 60 million
copies sold in 30 years
Morning and Evening Meditations from the Word of God
Michael J. Akers 2014-03-18 There are many devotional
books available containing brief, daily inspirations
that benefit all who read them. This book is different
in two respects. The first is obvious: it contains two
readings per day—732 in all. The second, more important
difference is that the author wanted to do more than
offer inspiration; this would make this book no
different than so many others. The messages in the book
are study sketches in that the content is not only
inspirational, but also educational, challenging, and
encouraging. Most of these writings were based on author
Michael J. Akers’s teaching of adult Bible studies for
more than thirty years and learning what really brought
adults to want to deepen their knowledge and application
of the Word of God.
Covenant of Progress David O. Olawale 2016-04-25 The
covenant has settled it that you have to advance and
move forward as a covenant child of God. You have divine
provision made for progress in Gods Word. God created us
for progress. He has made us for increase and
advancement. It is not a crime to begin small. Your
position in Christ puts you in a place of increase and
growth. The author of this book brought out the wisdom
keys and what it takes to keep moving toward your Godgiven dreams and visions by following his direction for
you.
The One Year Praying the Promises of God Cheri Fuller
2012-10-01 Spend this year meditating on the promises of
God. In this devotional, Cheri Fuller and Jennifer
Kennedy Dean invite readers to explore Gods promises
each and every day and encourage them to reflect on how
Gods hand is evident if only we look for it. Each
reading includes a Bible verse from that days reading in
The One Year Bible, a devotional, a prayer, and a
quotation that relates to the promise of the day. Each
day is an invitation to pursue a closer relationship to
God and a reminder that God always keeps his promises.
Building Faith in a Christian’S Life to Please God Elder
William Holmes 2017-01-09 In this book, Elder William D.
Holmes talks about the importance of having faith in
God. It is necessary to live a life to please God in
true holiness and righteousness. He uses real-life
testimonies and experiences of sanctified, Holy Ghostgod-will-carry-you
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filled believers he grew up with in the
HolinessPentecostal Church. It is through these
powerful, real-life testimonies and his own life
experiences that cause him to speak with boldness that
Jesus truly is a healer, miracle worker, and savior. He
also uses Bible accounts of the miracle-working power of
God through our lord and savior, Jesus Christ. He
explains about the different tactics of Satan and how he
will try to hinder a person from getting their
deliverance from God, how we can defeat Satan and get
our blessing, why it takes so long for God to answer
prayers, the difference between healing being made
whole, and what divine healing is and how God can work
with medical profession to bring about healing. He talks
about the different levels of the Spirit a believer can
climb in God. This book gives a clear statement that,
without holiness, no person shall see the Lord. Jesus
came into the world, not only to forgive us of our sins,
but to take sin out of us. Jesus also comes to deliver
us from all sickness and disease. Through the stripes of
Jesus, we can be healed. Take the limit off of God! This
is a very powerful book to increase the faith of a
believer to trust God through his only begotten son,
Jesus Christ, to meet your every need.
Quiet Time Moments for Women Catherine Martin 2010-07-01
Catherine Martin's Quiet Time Ministries empowers
believers around the world to engage in life-changing
interactions with God. Now she adds to her Harvest House
books (more than 70,000 copies sold) her first
collection of one-page devotional gems. These brief
readings not only touch the hearts of women on the go
but also set the tone for those who want to linger in
God's presence and immerse themselves in the truths of
God's Word. Each entry includes a brief passage of
Scripture, a fresh new inspirational thought, and either
a short prayer or a quote from a devotional classic of
the nineteenth, twentieth, or twenty-first century. This
will be a treasured addition to every woman's quiet time
materials.
CSB Spurgeon Study Bible, Burgundy/Marble LeatherTouch®
CSB Bibles by Holman 2017-11 Charles Spurgeon has been
called the “Prince of Preachers.” He preached to over 10
million people in his lifetime, and his written sermons
have impacted millions more. The CSB Spurgeon Study
Bible features thousands of excerpts from Spurgeon’s
sermons, chosen and edited by Alistair Begg in order to
bring the richness of the Prince of Preachers’ insights
into your daily Bible study. If you enjoy Charles
Spurgeon books or Spurgeon Christian devotionals, you
will find this Bible to be a remarkable resource—as if
you were sitting alongside Charles Spurgeon. The CSB
Spurgeon Study Bible is ideal whether you are preparing
for future bible studies or for daily readings. Features
of the study Bible include Introductory Biography of
Charles Spurgeon, study notes crafted from Spurgeon
sermons, extracted sermon illustrations placed on the
same page as the associated biblical text, Sermon notes
and outlines in Spurgeon’s own handwriting, “Spurgeon
Quotables” inserted throughout the Bible, Book
introductions with book overviews in Spurgeon’s own
words, Topical subheadings, Two-column text,
Concordance, Smyth-sewn binding, Presentation Page,
Full-color maps, and more. The CSB Spurgeon Study Bible
features the highly readable, highly reliable text of
the Christian Standard Bible® (CSB). The CSB stays as
literal as possible to the Bible's original meaning
without sacrificing clarity, making it easier to engage
with Scripture's life-transforming message and to share
it with others.
NCV, Grace for the Moment Daily Bible, eBook Thomas
Nelson 2006-09-17 Spend a year reading the Bible with
Max Lucado! In this Bible, Max Lucado will guide you
through the Scripture day-by-day, with daily readings
from the Old and New Testaments, Psalms, and Proverbs,
plus a devotional insight.
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Septuagint: Deuteronomy Scriptural Research Institute
2020-08-14 The differences between the Masoretic and the
Septuagint's version of Deuteronomy, and several other
books in the two collections of scriptures are both
minor and startling, as the two sets of scriptures
contain the same stories, but different Gods. The
Masoretic Texts are mostly about the actions of Yahweh,
Yahweh Elohim, Yahweh Sabaoth, or Elohim, while the
Septuagint contains the Greek translations of various
god's names that appear to have been redacted by the
Hasmoneans. The God of the book of Deuteronomy in the
Septuagint is called Lord God or simplified to Lord, or
God. These terms are mirrored in the Masoretic Texts by
Yahweh Elohim, Yahweh, Elohim respectively. One
explanation for the difference between the texts it the
Christian redaction of the 3rd-century AD, when the name
Iaw (Yahweh) was removed from the Septuagint, replaced
by Lord. Fragments of older Septuagint manuscripts still
exist that contain the name Yahweh, transliterated into
Greek as Iaw (Ιαω), however, none of the fragments of
the Book of Deuteronomy include the name. The name
Yahweh is found in a few fragments of Deuteronomy found
among the Dead Sea Scrolls, however, only one that is
believed to date back to before the Hasmonean dynasty,
5QDeut, which dates to the Maccabean Revolt that created
the Hasmonean dynasty. The Greek terms in Deuteronomy
are translations of known Canaanite gods, most
especially, El, the Canaanite creator-god. El translates
in Canaanite, Aramaic, and Hebrew as 'God,' and was the
primary god worshiped in ancient Canaan in the era
Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob were reported to have passed
through the area. El was also the patron-god of the
Temple of El, built by Jacob near the modern city of
Nablus in the Palestinian West Bank, which featured in
many of the early Hebrew scriptures before Samaria was
conquered by the Assyrian Empire. In the Book of Micah,
the Temple of El was referred to as Jacob's Temple of
El, which confirms that the Israelites in the 8thcentury BC considered the Temple of El at Shiloh to be
the Temple of El that Jacob built, in Genesis chapter
35. If the Greeks translated the Septuagint accurately,
which everything other than the names of God indicates,
then the term God would have been El in the texts they
translated. Likewise, Lord God would have been Adon
Elohim, the title of El, which translates as 'Father of
the gods,' and Lord (κύριος) would have either been
Ba'al or Adon, both meaning variations of lord, master,
or father. Adon Elohim was a Canaanite title for El,
found in the Ugaritic Texts. One of the complaints the
prophet Hosea made against the Israelites in the 700s
BC, was that they kept calling God 'Ba'al,' meaning the
word should have been in the scriptures, yet, it was
never applied to God in the Masoretic Texts. Likewise,
El, the Hebrew word meaning 'God' is also missing in
almost every place where God is mentioned, which is a
seemingly impossible situation in a collection of books
about God. The word El, meaning 'god,' is used
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throughout the Septuagint, but generally in relation to
other gods, or as a part of a name, such as Israel, or
Beth-El, proving El was of primary importance throughout
the early era of the Israelite religion, before they
adopted Iaw. There is an exception in Deuteronomy, where
the word God in the Septuagint is mirrored by El in the
Masoretic Texts, and in both texts appears to be a
proper name.
Eyes of Miracles Barbara Beighle Buchli 2005-02-01 Eyes
of Miracles is a collaboration of miracles and messages
from God recorded from people all over the world. The
true stories, real miracles, and incredible wisdom in
this book will lift any heart, give strength to the
disappointed, and peace to worried minds. It teaches one
how to let go of fear and anger; how to be successful;
and how to love and forgive in a world that doesn't know
how. Easy to read with short chapters packed with
powerful thoughts to ponder on long after you've put it
down.if you can put it down! A truly enjoyable book.
The better land James Smith 1869
God Will Carry You Through The Storm - Isaiah 43 Faith
Walker Journal 2019-12-24 This One-of-a-Kind Journal is
finished with a brightly colored, matte paperback cover
with a beautiful scripture quote. At 6 x 9" This Journal
is the perfect size for Backpacks, Bedside Table,
Traveling, Summer Camp, or even as a Personal Daily
Diary. This Prayer Journal also makes a Perfect Gift for
Almost any Occasion Including: Graduation Birthdays
First Communion Thank You Gifts Achievement and
Excellency Awards Gifts from Teachers To Students Easter
Gifts Christmas Gifts or Stocking Stuffers
Now Is the Time for Discernment Rev. Dr. Sanneth Brown
2019-03-23 Life is a spiritual test, and we need a
spirit of discernment to be victorious. While we are all
different and have different needs, the sovereign God of
the universe will meet all our needs individually and
help us increase our spirit of discernment and soar to
heights unknown Now Is the Time for Discernment is
designed to challenge you to grow in the supernatural
ways of God and provide people of all ages and walks of
life the cutting-edge thinking and practical advice with
supernatural empowerment that they need to face life’s
daily challenges. It will also take their lives to the
next level. This book prepares individuals to lean not
on their understanding but the Holy Ghost for full
direction for their lives. They will learn to advance
the kingdom of God through the spirit of discernment.
This book is filled with prophetic revelations that are
for now and years to come. It has God’s divine grace,
love, peace, laughter, healing, deliverance, freedom,
courage, unmerited favour, and bright hope to all
nations of this world. From beginning to the end, it is
breathtaking, seasoned, powerful, adventurous, relevant,
action-packed, brilliant, charismatic, humorous,
captivating, comfortable, deep, educational, elite,
real, and easy. The Holy Spirit is the divine Comforter
among all comforters.
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